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Clubhouse Conditions of Entry  

under COVID-19 Safety Plan 

 
1. No persons can enter the Clubhouse if they are unwell, or if they have 

attended any reported locations listed on the NSW Health Website 
(www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates). Refer to list on 
table at entry to the Clubhouse. 
 

2. When entering the Clubhouse, the following check-in procedure must 
be undertaken: 

 Members & Visitors must check-in using the Service NSW 
QR code, registering their name and contact number 

 Any Member of Visitor who is unable to QR scan check-in, 
must hand sanitise and then register their name & 
contact number using the computer at the check-in desk 

 
3. Inside the Clubhouse, you must adhere to social distancing, practise 

good personal hygiene, and follow the separate entry and exit markings. 
 

4.  The use of hand sanitisers provided in the Clubhouse is encouraged. 
 

5. Drink glasses must be returned to the Bar and any rubbish deposited in 
the relevant bins. 
 

6. The use of contactless payment (credit/debit cards, club vouchers) is 
encouraged. 
 

7. Instructions from Bar staff or Directors on any issue must be followed. 


